











Attachment 2

Qwest Petition for Permanent Waiver
-----Original Message-----

From: Wilbrecht, Donald A. [mailto:dawilbrecht@DOC1.WA.GOV]

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2004 2:56 PM

To: 'Joanna Sisson'

Subject: Attorney Telephone Requirements

Joanna:

As we have discussed in the passed, the Department of Corrections requires that inmates be provided with a telephone and telephone line that is in no way connected to the inmate monitoring system.  This requirements prevents inadvertent monitoring or the recording of privileged calls.  This requirement must be maintained in the event your company is fortunate enough to win the bid for the new inmate telephone system.

Don

Don Wilbrecht

Washington State Department of Corrections

410 W. 5th St.   

Olympia, WA 98504-1118

360.586.3194

